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December 9, 2008 
 
To:  Board of Trustees 
 
Fr:   Ray Braswell 
 
Re:  AEIS Public Hearing 
 
 
Enclosed are selected highlights from our recently received Academic 
Excellence Indicator System Report (AEIS).  We are required by law to make 
this information available to the public and to conduct a public hearing.  I plan 
to review some of these highlights during the workshop and then open up the 
public hearing.  Copies of the highlights will be made available for public use at 
the Board meeting.   
 
Also, please note that data from the Performance Based Monitoring System 
(PBMAS) and the Texas English Language Proficiency Assessment System 
(TELPAS) are included as a component of this public hearing.  The full AEIS 
report will be combined with the Campus Improvement Plans and published in 
one large document following the public hearing.  Copies of this comprehensive 
report will be reported on our website. 
 
It should be noted that all financial data is released as actual (audited) and not 
budgeted data.  This creates a year lag in reporting this information. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
 


